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Greetings 

     Spring is here and it is a Great time to enjoy the outdoors.  Meetings are the 2nd Thursday of each month 

and are the best place to stay informed of happenings at the club. A reminder that new members must attend 

at least 2 meetings and 3 work parties, ask an officer to sign your membership card. Club membership is open 

for people who are willing to support the club and its activities. All new members must be NRA members. NRA 

membership signup is available at club meetings. We are looking for someone to take over the NRA 

committee. Harry has been doing a great job and needs a break. Please contact Harry if you are interested. 

Our second amendment is under attack, it is our duty to contact our congressmen and senators and let them 

know that no infringement of our second amendment rights will be tolerated. Everyone has a few minutes to 

make a call or send an email. 

      

Events and Information 

       The club will be going to a keyless entry system to the club and shooting ranges, talk to an officer for the 

combination if you did not receive a hard copy of this newsletter. The numerical code is to be used by members only and 

is not to be given to any non-member. 

        Thanks to Gun Bash Committee for putting on the gun bash that raised a significant amount of money that 

will bring needed improvements to our club. Thanks to all the members who purchased a gun bash ticket and 

other fund-raising tickets that keep our club running. Currently we have a $5 food, beer, cash ticket, please 

contact Shad at 724-331-9992 if you could help him sell some tickets. Shad has been doing different tickets for 

well over a year now and like the Gun Bash the money will be used for much needed club improvements. 

     We are looking to do some maintenance work on the pond, a meeting is scheduled for May 27th 7:00 PM. 

Some members started to remove the algae at the May work party. We are going to attack the algae with some 

natural chemicals and possibly an aerator system. 

     Adam and Shad are working on the new 1000-yard range. Excavation bids have been approved and progress 

is being made. Berms were added to the pistol range. Adam and Shad and members of the Range Committee 

installed a new gate at the pistol range along with some new steel. The range is looking Good.  Contact Bob King 

if you know any youth that would like to participate in rimfire target shooting. 

 

http://kiskitwpsportsmans.com/


June 5th Saturday Special Friends Day at Crooked Creek. See Bruce if you would like to volunteer. 

June 10th Thursday Monthly Meeting 7:30 

June 13th Sunday Workday at the club 9:00 am 

July 8th Thursday Monthly Meeting 7:30 

July 11th Sunday Workday at the Club 9:00 am 

July 17th Saturday Youth Field Day at our club.  

July 31st Saturday County League Banquet. See Bruce for tickets. 

The picnic tables and the pavilion have been freshened up with a coat of stain at the May work party. Thanks to 

all the members that have attended workdays. A reminder that new members must attend 3 work parties and 

have your card signed by an officer. 

                                                                  Summary 

     Thanks to everyone that helps support club activities such as selling tickets, taking care of the club and its 

grounds. Make sure to thank Gary for all the work he does taking care of any maintenance issue that pops up! 

Improvements to the club’s ranges, pavilion, and progress will be made to the pond thanks to a great effort by 

a small number of our members. We welcome and encourage new and old members to get involved in the 

happenings and business at the club. All you need to do is sign up for one of the committees. A small number 

of members are keeping the club running please sign up for a committee or do whatever you can do to help 

our club prosper. 

     Enjoy the Spring Sunshine! See you at the next meeting! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                                                                   

        

 

  

 

 

 

 


